
  Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
  PO Box 688 

  PE29 9LA 
  Tel: 0300 333 3456 
  Email: Cambs-pcc@cambs.pnn.police.uk 

  Twitter:  @PCCCambs 
   

 
Edward Leigh 

Chair 
Cambridgeshire Police and Crime Panel 

c/o Jane Webb 
Peterborough City Council  

 

Email: Jane.Webb@peterborough.gov.uk 

                11th March 2022  

Dear Edward 

I refer to the Cambridgeshire Police and Crime Panel’s (the “Panel”) report following the 
meeting of the 2nd February 2022. In accordance with Section 5(6) of the Police Reform and 

Social Responsibility Act 2011, this letter acts as my formal response to the Panel’s report. 

 

1. Recommendation: That a simplified forward plan from the OPCC become a standing item 

on the Panel’s agenda.  This forward plan should cover the following six to nine months 

to allow for meeting dates and themes. 

 

PCC Response: A paper has been prepared for the 23rd March Panel indicating key 

deliverables against the Police and Crime Plan for the next 6-9 months and will be 

updated for subsequent meetings. 

 

Lastly, I would like to thank the Panel for their unanimous support of the proposed precept 
increase.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Darryl Preston 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Cambridgeshire and Peterborough 
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